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On behalf of our Owners, Directors, 
Myself & The Entire Harvest Team, 
we would like to take this opportunity to 
sincerely thank you for a wonderful 
2020 golf season! We appreciate that this 
season was abnormal for all of us on 
many levels. We are extremely pleased 
that golf provided all of our members a 
wonderful social and much needed 
diversion from this pandemic. 2020 was 
certainly not easy to navigate but now that 
the season has come to a close, work is 
already underway to provide you with 
what we hope will be a smooth and 
enjoyable 2021 golf season.  
 
Wishing all of you and your respective 
families a safe, healthy, and enjoyable 
winter season! 
 
Warmest Regards, 

Gilles Dufort 
General Manager/Executive Golf 
Professional 
The Harvest Golf Club LTD. 
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November 27th 
Last Prime Rib 

Dinner of 2020!  
 
 

November 30th 
EARLY 

Membership 
Renewal 
Deadline 

 
December 11th & 

12th 
Harvest 

Christmas 
Dinner 

  

 



  

2021 Membership 
Renewal 

 

3 Weeks To 

G0!!  

   

EARLY PAYMENT 

INCENTIVE 

Either provide a deposit or pay your 
membership in full by  
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 30th and have the 
opportunity to win 1 of 4 Grand Prizes worth 
approx $12,000!! 
Prizes: 

1. Norco "Scene VLT" Electric Bike worth 
$4000.00 

2. Professionally fitted, full set of 
TaylorMade Clubs, including golf bag & 
putter. *14 piece set 

3. Adidas Golf Shop, shopping spree worth 
$2,000.00 

4. Golf Stay & Play Package at Sun Peaks 

Resort worth $2000.00 

 

  



 

 

Should you elect to rejoin in the 

Spring, please note that the next 

deadline is Monday, February 15th. 

Beyond that date The Harvest Golf 

Club may not be able to guarantee 

your membership space.  

  

 

Golf Shop Winter Hours 
The Golf Shop will be open 

 
Monday to Friday 
9:00 am - 5:00 pm 

 
Reminder: 

We are Closed Saturday and Sunday 
throughout the winter season.  

 
Please note:  

The Pro Shop will be closed  
December 21st, 2021 and will reopen 

in the 
New Year on January 4th, 2021. 

 



 

Masa's Grill 

 

 

Announcement 

 

We are pleased to announce that 

Masa's Grill will be extending its 

Winter Hours. 

 

Masa's Grill will remain open: 

  

November 13th, 14th & 15th 

November 20th, 21st & 22nd 

November 27th, 28th & 29th 

December 4th, 5th & 6th  

Dinner Only (4:30pm-7:30pm) 

 

 

2020 Final Prime 

Rib Night 

 



Friday, November 27th 

 

 

Please Click Here to view menu 

 

 

 

Christmas at The 

Harvest 

 

 



Friday, December 11th 

& 

Saturday, December 

12th 

 

 

Please Click Here to view menu 

 

 

Please note by popular 



demand & 

due to COVID-19 space is 

limited. 

 

 

For all Food & Beverage 

inquiries and reservations 

 

Please contact 

Food & Beverage Manager 

Ryan Brown 

 250-862-3177 

or 

rbrown@harvestgolf.com  

 

 

  

   

     

 


